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OFFICIAL NOTICE 

TO: Health Care Providers – Physician, ARKids First-B, Nurse Practitioner, 
and Pharmacy 

DATE: July 1, 2020 

SUBJECT: Administration Fees for Influenza Immunization and Other Vaccines 

I. General Information 

Effective July 1, 2020, Arkansas Medicaid will pay $15.45 for the administration of an 
influenza immunization. A rate of $13.14 will be paid for the administration of other Medicaid 
payable vaccines. The existing rates for Vaccines For Children (VFC) and SCHIP vaccines 
will be adjusted to account for this rate increase. 

For adult vaccines (ages 18 and above), the following HCPCS and CPT codes are to be 
used in conjunction with the vaccine being administered: 

G0008 – Influenza immunization 

90471 – First vaccine administered  

90472 – Subsequent vaccines administered 

The Injection administration code, T1502 will continue to be payable for beneficiaries of all 
ages.  T1502 may be used for billing the administration of subcutaneous and/or 
intramuscular injections only. 

If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at 1-800-
457-4454 (Toll-Free) within Arkansas or locally and out-of-state at (501) 376-2211. 

If you need this material in an alternative format, such as large print, please contact the Office of 
Rules Promulgation at (501) 320-6266. 

Arkansas Medicaid provider manuals (including update transmittals), official notices, notices of rule 
making, and remittance advice (RA) messages are available for download from the Arkansas 
Medicaid website: https://medicaid.mmis.arkansas.gov/Provider/Docs/Docs.aspx. 

Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program. 

    /s/ Janet Mann  
 Janet Mann 
 Director 
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